
 

Mail Order Now Available! 

Project DAWN Naloxone kits are now available as a mail order program if you are a resident of 
Trumbull County.  You will be trained to recognize an overdose, respond to the overdose and to 
administer naloxone.  To order a kit, click the following: 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/2MCWKBD access the link on our website www.tcchd.org or 
scan the QR code. 

 

 

For more information, please contact Tammi Krafft, Trumbull County Combined Health District 
at 330-675-7818. 
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